
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice 
 

Can any parents collecting their 

children from after school club 

please wear a mask when coming 

into the school premises. Thank 

you. 
 

There will be a gingerbread 

reading challenge over the 

Christmas holiday! Please look out 

for the letter in the children’s 

bags.  
 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

Events coming up! 

 

School re-opens Thursday 

6th January 2022 

 
January 

Thurs 13 - KS2 swimming starts. 

Friday 21 School Council Bring and 

Buy Sale. 

February 

Wed 2 - Yr4-6 Basketball. 

Fri 11 - Last day of half term. 

Mon 14-18 - Half Term Holiday. 

Mon 21 – Children back to school. 

April 

Fri 1 - Last day of term. 

Mon 4 – 19 - Easter Holidays. 

Wed 20 – children back to school. 

 

 

Stars of the Week Date 
Cl.1 Ottilie B   Cl.2  Jim, Kobi 
Cl.3 Luke, James B   CL.4  Daisy W, Tallulah 
 

 

Newsletter Autumn                
Friday 17h December 2021 

We’ve had another wonderful week to finish the school term.  

The KS1 children had a trip to the Cathedral on Monday, we had a visit from 

Father Christmas and Jack on Wednesday, which all of the children enjoyed. 
 

We had our Christmas lunch on Thursday  

and our Christingle service today.  
 

Now it’s time to relax and enjoy the  

Christmas holiday, we hope you all have  

a restful time and enjoy a wonderful  

Christmas.  

Mr. Jones.  

A note from the Friends of Wreningham Primary School 
We would just like to thank all of the children and parents for their support 
this term with all of the fundraising events, we hope you’ve enjoyed all of the 
events we’ve held. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 
 
 
 

Cathedral Trip 
Class 1 & 2 had a fabulous time at the Norwich Cathedral learning all about 
advent. Thank you to all the helpers that made the trip possible.  
 
 

Covid-19 Update 

As of this week we have 1 confirmed case of Covid-19 within the school.  

 

 

  

School Council Bring and Buy Sale  
The school council are collecting toys, games, books and DVDs in good 
condition for their bring & buy sale on Friday 21st January. 
 


